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SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
ALL students, Thursday February 22, 2024 

ALL PHOTOS ARE PREPAID 
A payment envelope and information was issued with this note. 

Dear Parents/Caregiver, 

School photographs will be taken on the above date. Students are expected to wear full summer 
uniform to be photographed. There will NOT be another opportunity for students to have their 
formal photo taken this year therefore the school would like to encourage all students to attend on 
the photo day. 

• Individual portrait photos will be taken as well as Year Group photos. 
• Students that have not yet provided permission to publish their photographs to the school 

will NOT be included in their year's group photo unless parents / carers provide written 
permission on the day. 

• Year 12 will also have a group 'muck-up' photo taken. 
• Individual photos, for school system ID purposes, will be taken of all students in Years 7 to 

12 on the same day regardless of photo orders. 

All photographs are to be purchased on a prepaid basis. The company ADVANCED LIFE 
PHOTOGRAPHERS has been engaged again for this year's photographs. The company promises 
a complete refund if you are not satisfied with their photographs. The appropriate envelope has 
been issued with this note and the costs are outlined on the flyer found in the envelope. 

It is preferred that photo packages are ordered and paid for on line BEFORE the photo day. Students 
may bring the envelope and the correct money on the day ONLY if they have NOT ordered on line. 
Instructions for online orders can be found on the order envelope. All cheques are to be made 
payable to advanced/ife. IF ordering by envelope, students must hand the payment envelopes 
directly to the photographers on the day. Online orders do not need the envelope to be handed in. 

ID Cards will be available again this year. The card will have a barcode for use within the school. 
ALL students in Years 7 to 12 will be photographed for their ID card on the photo day. The same 
photograph will be used for their portrait photograph if they order a photo package. ALL students 
will be photographed for the ID cards even if they do not order a photo package. 

Photos of sibling groups and individual students that were absent on the above date will be· 
taken on the morning of Thursday February 29, 2024. Students that which to have sibling 
photos taken MUST obtain a special sibling photo information envelope from Mr Verstegen 
in the Science staffroom. 

P. Verstegen 
Photo Organiser 


